
PDSC/CHYF CYRC Sun 17th April 2016 

 

Introduction 

Welcome to Port Dinorwic Sailing Club - Clwb Hwylio Y Felinheli and Round 1 of the Club Youth 

Racing Circuit 2016.   We are very much looking forward to hosting the event again and seeing you 

all.  If you haven’t visited us before this is what you need to know. 

Directions 

Once in the village of Y Felinheli turn down the road by the Post Office (about half way through the 

village on the right if you are coming from Bangor).  Follow the road round to the left at the bottom 

of the hill by the Gardd Fôn pub.  Keep going past the playground on your right and you will see the 

club and dinghy park.  There is a large car park just past the club but please park sensibly to allow 

everyone access. 

Arrivals 

Safety boats and competitors’ boats can be delivered on Saturday between 2pm and 5pm.  The club 

will be open as club racing will be going on then. If you arrive in time you could join in the racing!! 

Timings & SI’s    Entry Fees: Single hander £10 Double hander £15 

The club will be open at 8:00am on Sun morning.  Event timings will be CYRC standard as per the SI’s.  

Please note that the PDSC courses will vary from the standard CYRC courses in order to minimise 

tidal effect on the races.   Registration will open at 9:00.  Coaches briefing at 9:30 and RO Safety 

briefing will be at 10:00 for a first race warning signal at 10:55. 

Galley & Facilities 

Our galley team will be opening from 08:30 for hot drinks and snacks and will be serving hot food all 

day.  Please order lunch in advance to avoid disappointment. 

The club has WiFi – the log-in code is above the galley. No Charge. 

There is a playground and football pitch next to the club and a lovely cycle track to Caernarfon close 

by for those not sailing. 

The Environment  

The club is situated on the Menai Straits.  It is very tidal so you need to remember to keep close to 

the banks going against the tide and out in the middle going with the tide… but make allowances for 

the tide when judging your lay-lines.  High Water on 17th April is about 7:45 and so the tide will be 

going out (towards Caernarfon) in the morning and will be turning after lunch. 

Contacts 

Please contact Ken Newing if you have any enquiries ken@newingpdsc.fsnet.co.uk  07772 742125 

mailto:ken@newingpdsc.fsnet.co.uk

